
Correction:  

Community Rights Lane County 
 
On Mon, May 20, 2019 at 9:16 AM Brenda Kluhsman <brendakluhsman@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear Senators: 

This is a very bad bill that violates Oregonians constitutional rights! Please vote to oppose 

this bill.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brenda Kluhsman 

Secretary and Board Member, 

County Rights Lane County 

 

343 South D Street 

Springfield, OR 97477 
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